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CHARTER MEMBER BOB SCHAFFER
SUCCUMBS TO CANCER

Detachment Charter Member Robert
A. “Bob” Schaffer, 72, who won several
Department of Pennsylvania 1st Place
Awards as Editor of the “Listen Up!”,
died Jan. 7 at Doylestown Hospital after
a courageous battle with cancer.

A Life Member of the Marine Corps
League, he served as “Listen Up!” editor
for nearly a decade, gamering several
Department 1st Place (Category I)
Awards. He had previously served as the
Detachment’s Senior Vice Commandant.
He was solely responsible for the Detach-
ment getting a number of business park-
ing areas near Delaware Valley College
for us to use as a fund-raiser during the
school's annual "A-Day" celebration. It
turned out to be the Detachment's biggest
fund-raising activity.

Detachment Commandant Budd
Pearce officiated at and Detachment
members participated in a Marine Corps
League ceremony as part of the memo-
rial service at Doylestown Presbyterian
Church on Sunday, Jan. 10.

Bob was a veteran of World War II and
the Korean War, attaining the rank of
Sergeant before being discharged.

Upon leaving active duty, Bob was
employed in 1951 as a Construction
Engineer with the Pennsylvania Depart-
ment of Transportation. He retired from

Penn DOT in 1986 as a Civil Engineer
and an Assistant District Construction
Engineer. Additionally, in May 1968, he
began serving as New Britain Borough
Engineer and assumed the additional
duties of Borough Manager in 1996.

For the past 41 years, Bob had walked
the sidelines of more than 400 Central
Bucks West football games as team stat-
istician and was proud of the fact that he
never missed a game until his illness
forced him from the sidelines this past
November, but he rebounded even though
in his wheelchair for the playoff games.
‘When the team won the State Champion-
ship on Dec. 12, the players presented the
““game ball” autographed by every mem-
ber of the program to him. Coach Pettine
and virtually the entire team attended the
Jan. 10 Memorial Service.

One of Bob’s lasting contributions to
the team was the team yearbook. With
the help of Fred Schote, his spotter and
right-hand man since 1973, and Roger
Conduit, he loving put the now legen-
dary book together at the end of each
season.

Complete with individual and team
statistics, photographs and newspaper
clippings, “The Book™ was presented to
every person associated with the school’s

(Continued on Page 2)




COMMANDANT'S COLUMN

Marines,

As you know, the nominees for De-
tachment officers will be announced at
the February Meeting.

If you wish to get your name on the
list, please call Senior Vice Don Gee
and let him know. Y our can recah him at
(215) 822-6723; FAX: (215) 822-0163;
e-mail: Gy Gee@aol.com.

The last I heard, there were not a lot of
volunteers. That’s a shame because it’s
YOUR Detachment and it needs YOUR
support to keep functioning.

If no one else wants to run for the
office of Commandant, I will serve
another year, but I expect to have some
help.

That means that it is up to you--the
members--to fill the other officer posi-
tions.

You will get all of the help that you
will need to do the job. So, please think
about going the extra mile for your fel-
low Marines.

The Detachment has our “A-Day”
parking fund-raiser at Delaware Valley
College coming up. Full details and
assignment sheets will be available soon.
The Senior Vice and I have to make a
few calls on some of the businesses
which let us use their parking lots last
year to confirm that we may use them
again. This is the biggest fund-raiser the
Detachment has.

Itis VERY important that we have the
support and help of all the members
possible. Please remember to set some

LISTEN UP!

LISTEN UP!is the internal infor-
mation publication of the CENTRAL
BUCKS DETACHMENT #636 of the
Marine Corps League of Pennsylva-
nia, Inc. Itis published monthly by
and for the members of the Central

\Bucks Detachment. )

time aside to help out on this one!

Spring is only a few months away and
I have been giving some thought to a
Detachment family get-together.

I know we have the Birthday Ball in
November but there are quite a few
members who could not make it to the
Ball for one reason or another and I
think it would be nice to arrange a “‘Spring
Fling” for our members and their fami-
lies.

Maybe we could have a little catered
meal with some background music, for
socializing or dancing.

We could hold this at the American
Legion Post. Please let me know your
thoughts on this.

Talk to me at the February Meeting or
call me at (215) 343-5609. My e-mail
address is: buddpearce@aol.com.

The Detachment will hold a highway
clean-up in March. Full details will be in
next month’s “Listen Up!”

Semper Fi,

M %pﬁc/

BOB SCHAFFER
(Continued from Page 1)
football program at the season-ending

banquet.

In addition to the Marine Corps
League, Bob was a member of
Doylestown Masonic Lodge #245 and
the Scottish Rite Lehigh Consistory in
Allentown.

He is survived by his wife of 46 years,
the former Jean M. Quinlan; his
daughter and son-in-law, Barbara and
Dan Shinskie of Perkasie and their
daughter, Rebecca; his son, Gary D.
Schaffer of Philadelphia and his
children, Sarah and James; and, his
great grandson, Andrew. He is also
survived by his two sisters, Jane Belli
of Hatboro and Virginia Henry of
West Chester, PA.
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MARINES REPEL
SYRIAN MOB

Marine security forces assigned to the
U.S. Embassy in Damascus, Syria, used
riot-control gas to disperse an angry
mob Dec. 19 after an anti-American
protest there turned violent.

State Department officials said rioters
forced their way into the embassy com-
pound and threw rocks and bottles at the
Marines. Some protesters scaled a wall
at the embassy and ripped down the
American flag,

Once the rioters were driven from the
embassy area, the group attacked the
ambassador’s residence, causing exten-
sive damage, according to Andy Laine,
a Bureau of Diplomatic Security spokes-
man. He was unsure whether the Ma-
rines responded to that incident as well,
but said a Syrian police force arrived to
help restore order.

KOREAN WAR VETS

FOUNDATION FORMED

In preparation for the 50th anniver-
sary commemoration of the Korean War,
veterans of that conflict are being en-
couraged to register with the U.S. Korea
2000 Foundation, Inc.

According to Department of Veterans
Affairs (VA) statistics, less than 20
percent of Korean War veterans belong
to a national veterans organizations. The
Foundation wants to locate the remain-
ing 80 percent and notify them of the
national and international events that
will mark the anniversary.

If you were on active duty between
June 25, 1950, and July 27, 1953, send
the following information to:

U.S. Korea 2000 Foundation, Inc.
4600 Duke St., Suite 420
Alexandria, VA 22304-2517

Your Name

Spouse’s Name
Mailing Address

Phone Number

E-mail Address

Dates of Military Service
Branch of Service & Units Served With
Personal Decorations/ Awards
Highest Rank Held
Rank in Korea



The regular meeting of the Central Bucks Detachment of the Marine Corps League of Pennsylvania, Inc., was held January 13,
1999, at Albert E. Atkinson American Legion Post #210, 315 North St., Doylestown, PA.

There were 20 members present including all officers except Paymaster Bob Cody (excused) and Chaplain Don Parzanese Jr.
Distinguished members present included National Public Relations Officer and Past Commandant Don Gee ; Past Comman-
dants Don Parzanese Sr. and Frank Yohe; Past Commandant of the Department of New Jersey Ed Hoth ; and Marine of
the Year Bob Sundling.

The Minutes of the December Meeting were unanimously approved.
The Paymaster’s Report was not presented due to Paymaster Bob Cody’s excused absence.

Commandant Budd Pearce reported on the Memorial Service for Life Member Bob Schaffer. He noted that John Knoel of
John Knoel & Son Framing in New Britain had donated the flag display case given to Bob’s widow Jean at the service. He also
reminded the Detachment that John Knoel has long been a supporter of the Detachment and annually donates his parking area to
raise funds for the Detachment during Delaware Valley College’s “A-Day.”

Senior Vice Commandant Don Gee, PC, reported the Detachment strength at 47 members including 13 Life Members, 29
Regular Members and 5 Associate Members. We have three delinquent members, giving the Detachment a Voting Strength of
4.

Junior Vice Commandant Paul Caprio reported he had no new issues. Commandant Pearce reported Paymaster Cody had
finalized the accounting for the Birthday Ball and the Detachment had made a profit on it. This is the first time since the Detachment
began holding the annual event that the Detachment has made a profit.

Judge Advocate Bob Momorella reported the paperwork required for incorporating the Detachment was nearly complete and
that the final steps to accomplish it would be completed before the next meeting.

Adjutant Gary Smith reported he had received no correspondence from either the Department or the National organizations.
Sergeant-at-Arms Bob Sundling reported he had received no new requests for the Detachment Color Guard.
Public Relations Officer Don Gee, set Jan. 20 as the deadline for submitting material for the February edition of “ Listen Up!”

SICK CALL
Marine Jim Marckstein is recovering from surgery. Commandant Pearce reported he was recuperating at home but is still
suffering some pain.

STANDING COMMITTEES

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY --Adopt-A-Highway Coordinator Budd Pearce postponed the scheduled Jan. 16 highway clean-up
until February because of the weather.

POW-MIA --POW-MIA Coordinator Bob Randle reported the remains of six MIAs were retumed from Vietnam during the
past year.

VAVS--VAVS Representative Don Gee reported he had submitted his resignation as MCL Deputy Representative, VAVS
Executive Committee member and VA Volunteer at the VA Medical Center in Philadelphia. He cited lack of time and personal
'easons for the resignation.

(Continued on Page 4)
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GROCERY STORE RECEIPTS --Redner’s Market Receipts Coordinator Gary Smith reported he recently forwarded more
than $24,000 in receipts to Redner’s. Genuardi’s Market Receipts Coordinator Bob Randle and ACME Receipts
Coordinator Don Gee reported they were still accepting receipts from those respective stores.

OLD BUSINESS

Commandant Pearce presented Distinguished Citizen Medals (Bronze) to 1998 Marine of the Year Paul Caprio and 1999
Marine of the Year Bob Sundling. The Detachment had not had the medals to present at the last two Birthday Balls when the
Marines of the Year were announced.

NEW BUSINESS

Commandant Pearce appointed Junior Past Commandant Don Gee to chair the Nominating Committee for 1999-2000. A slate
of officers will be presented at the Match Meeting and elections will be held during the April Meeting. Anyone wanting to
nominate a member for any of the Detachment officer positions should contact him before the next Detachment Meeting. He can
be reached by telephone at: (215) 822-6723; by FAX at: (215) 822-0163; or by e-mail at: Gy Gee@aol.com.

The Detachment approved a motion to provide Burial Flag Display Cases for all Detachment members answering the “final roll
call.”

GOOD OF THE LEAGUE
Senior Vice Gee reported the National Convention will be held in Denver, CO, this year.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Senior Vice Gee displayed the first edition of the Marine Corps Times weekly newspaper. He detailed the evolution of the new
newspaper from the Navy Times to the Navy Times (Marine Corps Edition) to the new Marine Corps Times. He recommended
the newspaper to all who are interested in keeping abreast of Marine Corps-related issues, events, policies, and programs.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned until February 10, 1999,

Army Managing DoD 'Cold War Certificate' Program

The Army is managing a Department of Defense program that recognizes service members and government civilian employ-
ees for their service during the Cold War.

Qualified military and civilian personnel can now access the Internet address http://sdew.army.mil/coldwar to obtain
information on how to receive a Cold War Recognition Certificate signed by Secretary of Defense William S. Cohen , according
to Army Major Dan Gibson , Chief of Military Awards Branch, The Adjutant General Directorate.

"The Internet address will provide applicants with information on how to apply for the Cold War Certificate,” Gibson said.
“Applications will appear on the website April 5. The applications will collect individual/personal data and instruct applicants
on which documentation will be needed,” he stated.

Gibson cautions applicants not to send original required documents, such as DD Forms 214 (Certificate of Release/Discharge
from Military Service). Photocopies only should be forwarded, he added, as any documents sent will not be returned.

The Department of the Army is designated as the executive agent for implementation and award of the CWRC. The Personnel
Service Support Division, The Adjutant General Directorate, U.S. Total Army Personnel Command, Alexandria, VA, is
responsible for the program.

The Certificate will be provided to all members of the Armed Forces and qualified Federal government employees who faithfully
served the United States during the Cold War era, from Sept. 2, 1945, to Dec. 26,1991, according to officials. Cohen approved
issuance of the certificate in accordance with Section 1084 of the 1998 National Defense Authorization Act.

Above Cohen’s signature, the Certificate bears the inscription: “In recognition of your service during the period of the Cold
War (2 September 1945 - 16 December 1991) in promoting peace and stability for this Nation, the people of this Nation are forever
grateful”

At the end of World War Il in 1945, the United States and the Soviet Union, formerly allies, became rivals for political and
military influence throughout the world. The struggle erupted in several flash points over the years, to include the Korean War
(1950-53), the Hungarian Revolution (1956), the Berlin Crisis (1961), the Cuban Missile Crisis (1962), and the Vietnam Conflict
(1964-1975).
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DRILL INSTRUCTORS BUILDING MONUMENT

by Mike West
National President
USMCDIA

SAN DIEGO, CA--The Marine Corps
Drill Instructors Association is a non-
profit association operating under sec-
tion 501(c)(19) of the Internal Revenue
Code since April 1986.

One of our first orders of business,

when we began operations, was to honor
all individuals who have or are now
training the future of our Corps.

Since then, we have been working on
a monument to be placed at each Recruit
Depot to do just that. This has been a
long and enduring project; at last we can
see the end. It is our hope that both
monuments will be in place and dedi-

Marine Corps Heritage Foundation Formed;
Seeking Funds for Center at Quantico

QUANTICO, VA--Now that the U.S.
Marine Corps has announced plans to
consider creation of a Marine Corps
Heritage Center that would be located at
Marine Corps Base, Quantico, VA, the
recently renamed Marine Corps Heri-
tage Foundation (formerly the Marine
Corps Historical Foundation) is launch-
ing plans to assist with this long-term
project.

The Foundation is exploring potential
sources of private funds for a portion of
the funding for the Center.

Although plans are still in the study
phase, those involved with planning for
the Center, including members of the
Marine Corps Heritage Foundation,
indicate it has the potential to be a major
regional attraction for visitors, scholars,
historians, and students. Located adja-
cent to Interstate 95 and U.S. Route 1,
the Center would be a showplace for
highlighting the Marine Corps’ varied
capabilities before numerous diverse and
distinguished guests.

Located at what Marines call the
“Crossroads of the Marine Corps,” it is
expected to attract and educate visitors
from throughout the United States and
around the world.

General Charles C. Krulak,, Com-
mandant of the Marine Corps, has said
“The Marine Corps Heritage Center is
envisioned as a multi-use complex of
buildings and outdoor facilities. It will
be devoted to the presentation of Marine
Corps history, professional military
educational opportunities and unique
military events. This complex, with its
varied capabilities, will be the showcase
.or our Marine Corps heritage: its glori-
ous past, present and future.”

Established in 1979, the Marine Corps

Heritage Foundation is a non-profit
[501(c)(3)] organization dedicated to the
preservation and protection of Marine
Corps history and traditions. It directly
supports the historical programs of the
Marine Corps in ways that otherwise
might not be available through govern-
ment funding.

In announcing it recent name change,
LtGen. Philip D. Shutler, USMC (Ret)),
Chairman of the Foundation’s Board of
Directors, stated, “The change was made
to better reflect the multi-purpose role of
the foundation--preserving, protecting,
and promoting the heritage of our Corps
into the next century.”

Foundation membership is open to all
who have an interest in preserving the
history and traditions of the Marine Corps
and in sharing the spirit of “Semper
Fidelis.”

For additional information, contact the
Foundation at P. O. Box 420, Quantico,
VA 22134-0420; telephone (703) 640-
7961 or (800) 397-7585; FAX (703)
640-9546; home page at www.usmc-
history.org.

cated this Fall.

The monuments will be placed in a
40’x40’ square. At the monument you
will see two bronze statues approxi-
mately six feet tall, standing on a 20°x30°
granite slab. The background will be a
5’x7’ granite slab with our logo in brass
and the “Drill Instructors Creed” etched
in gold with the Marine Corps emblem
at the bottom.

There will be a walkway around the
monuments with brass footprints in the
center. There you may “report” or just
reminisce. Bricks with the names of all
who purchase or want to purchase a
brick with their own wording will be laid
in front of both monuments. Once these
are completed and dedicated they will
be given to the Recruit Depots.

We chose Mr. John Chalk of “War
and Peace, Inc.” in Pottstown, PA, to
sculpt the statues. John is a former
Marine and has been working on this
project for more than a year.

The statues will be fired and bronzed
at Laran Fine Arts Foundry in Chester,
PA. All granite work will be done by
Chapel Rose Quarries in Elberton, GA,
and shipped to each site.

Anyone who has been there as a Ma-
rine or civilian or maybe you would like
to place a brick in remembrance of a
loved one. You do not have to have been
a Drill Instructor to participate. It is
open to anyone.

You may want to be a part of this
everlasting tribute. Contact the Marine
Corps Drill Instructors Association at
(619) 688-0864 for more details.

Marine Swaps Blues for Whites

The Marine Corps’ recently retired
Head of Logistics may not wear his
Dress Blues anymore, but he’s still in
uniform.

Retired Major General Joseph Ste-
wart, formerly the Deputy Chief of Staff
for Installations and Logistics, became
the Sth Superintendent of the U. S.
Merchant Marine Academy recently,
according to an Academy news release.

Stewart, a 1964 graduate of the U.S.
Naval Academy, accepted a commis-
sion as a Rear Admiral in the U. S.
Maritime Service as part of his appoint-
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ment as Superintendent, according to
Academy officials.

Herelieved RAdm. Thomas T. Mat-
teson, a former Coast Guard flag offi-
cer.
The Merchant Marine Academy is a
federal academy with about 950 mid-
shipmen trained for careers aboard U. S.
merchant ships, ashore in the transporta-
tion industry and as officers in the Armed
Forces. Stewart holds master degrees in
operations research and management
from the Naval Postgraduate School and
Salve Regina College.



MAJORS PUNISHED FOR SPEAKING OUT

In the midst of the Clinton investigation ~ Oct. 19 opinion piece in Navy Times against Sellers and instead opted to handle
and ensuing impeachment proceedings, prompted a Marine Corps inquiry to  the matter through administrative action,
two Marine Corps field-grade officers  determine whether he violated Article 88  essentially a verbal scolding.
were reprimanded for their criticism of of the Uniform Code of Military Justice, Sellers’ reserve counterpart, Major

their commander-in-chief. which prohibits uniformed officers from Daniel Rabil, wasn’t so lucky.
Major Shane Sellers was the first to  speaking “contemptuously” of the Presi- Rabil was administratively punished
discuss Clinton’s actions in print. His  dent. the week of Dec. 7 for his criticism of

His commentary drew national media Clinton, which appeared in the Nov. 9
PHONE COMPANIES attention and raised the ire of many serv-  issue of The Washington Times .
SEEKING INCREASED  ice members, who felt an officer had no He was not charged with violating

place criticizing the commander-in-chief.  Article 88, but an “official counseling
INTERN ET RATES Many others, however, voiced their letter” was placed in Rabil’s record and
Congress will be voting shortly. support of Sellers’ stance. he was involuntarily transferred to the

CCN stated that the government would,  The Corps took no punitive action Individual Ready Reserve.
very shortly, decide whether or not to
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| Demonstraion Parties, Gift Baskets (Baby Showers,
|
|

Weddings, etc.), Fund Raisers, Registnies, etc.
Call for an appointment.

225 Colomial Heritage Phone: 215-230-8366
Doylestown, PA 18501 MIDNIGHTROSE@MSN.COM

b

hm!n:.-m

McKeever - Egan Insurance, Inc.
GENERAL INSURANCE
522 MARKET STREET
PERKASIE, PA 18844

PATRICK M. EGAN, C.P.C.U.
President

(215) 257-8275
J

LANSDALE

& Bob Momorella - (215) 997-6149 _/J/

PAUL CAPRIO
Asslstant Store Manager

@)

NTE

NATINAL T1HE & BATIEEY

180 Church Rd.

King of Prussia, PA 19406
Tel 610-265-0900

Fax 610-337-8866

ENN NN I S S S S S S S

Williamson

Rt. 611 and Blair Mill Road
Horsham, PA 19044 (215) 675-5454

FLAGS " POLES 215-536-9675
BANNERS TRUDY JOHNSTON

WINDSOCKS g g

DUTCH & BLACK FORREST
CUCKOO CLOCKS

COMMONWEALTH FLAG CO.
100 W. Paletown Road
Quakertown, PA 18951

STOCK OR CUSTOM - DISCOUNTED PRICES

R & J Tax Service

) 628 Middle Road

e % 4 Perkasie, PA 18944

e (215)249-0970

' e@ Russell J. Kolmus Jr.
® Marjorie Jane Kolmus

Situated in Hilltown Township 1 Mile West of Dublin

Pay Only What You Owe--It Makes Cents

WALSH'S TAVERN
63 N. York Road
Waminster, PA
215-675-0149

RICHBORO PUB
1034 2nd St. Pike
Richboro, PA
215-364-8606

RICHIE'S BAR & GRILL
323 W. County Line
Hatboro, PA 19040
215-675-6935

GOOD FOOD
GOOD TIMES
GOOD PEOPLE

Your Full Service Bookkeeping Company |
"KEEPING BOOKS" by Shirley ;
Shirley Dogan
Owner
12 Poppy Lane
West Grove, PA 19390
1-888- 7084777

Tel: 610 B69-4866
Fax: 610 869-8081




EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEESR
L] B | (215) 345-5214 Eric K. Mann
SCHORR s
(] m
sociates = i .
e A ) nsucatencass - BEECHN ISP
Suite 101 : 6322 Easton Road : urban E
Doylestown, PA 18901 3 Plpormile A 16047 = | TAUTOWORKS INC.
m (215) 766-2707 ]
2313 oo PRGN TR - Complete Care Care Center
GEORGE A. PENGLASE FAX (215) 340-9495 = PRODUCTS OF . 611 and Edison Furlong Road * Doylestown, PA 18901
B ALUMINUM, VINYL, GLASS AND SCREEN [
EEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEEN
USED AUTO AND LIGHT TRUCK PARTS DOLLS CERAMICS
Logan Auto Body Inc. TR PORCELAIN CHAINSAW CARVING
Complete Collision Repairs F SEHCE p= C Ol
24 Hour Towing LR_EF raft Closet
BARNEY'S AUTO PARTS, INC. Alene & Bill Plant
155 DOYLE ST. (215) 8220188 (215) 646-2004 Owners
DOYLESTOWN, PA 18901 FAX (215) 822-0180
TOM LOGAN PHONE (215) 345-6942 1805 BETHLEHEM PIKE (215) 794-8268 4366 U.S. HWY 202
SCOTT LOGAN 1 800-942-0204 ROUTE 309 P.0. BOX 92 1-800-291-0031 DOYLESTOWN, PA 18901
LINE LEXINGTON, PA 18932 (202 - 1 mlle south of 413, Buckingham)
seecscsscsssccccceee
( N e « | OPPORTUNITY UNLIMITED
° s s .
Burch & Jones ¢ LIMEKILN SUPPLY COMPANY o Pos1tu?ns Avml?ble
Jewelers @ 224 HORSHAM ROAD AT AT. 611 ° Part-Time/Full Time
- HORSHAM, PA 18044 Complete Training Program
215 862 2t aanTym : T
FULL SERVICE JEWELERS ° ° R. Wavne P r
Jewelry Repair*Custom Designérg;k Eahr Piercing L] GAS BAFIBEg:SE Sgtﬁt—g L] LRl
Appraisals*Watch Repair* i epend
PP afgraf-iﬁg.niﬁ?éummg e . GAS FIREPLACES : '3‘;‘w the?:,?map:mss‘ i ‘é:f
Closed Sun & Mon * Tues-Sat 10:30 - 6 o HUMIDIFIERS No inventory No Collections
Evenings By Appointment b DESIGNER MAILBOXES @ Please Call 215-249-0151
&\ 9 North Main Street * New Hope, PA )J [ ] . 1-800-224-0666
ssscecessecscscessee
PENNSYLVANIA
—_ NEW JERSEY
Owrner 4
THOMAS H. CREWS, INC.

Tm PROFESSIONAL LAND SURVE YOR DUBLIN TECH CENTER
iomirvejulanies 123 N. Main St.
AP ol |C 859 PAXSON RD., NEW HOPE, PA Dublin, PA 18917
Tel 215-658-1660 ' emeﬂv e
Fax 215-658-1663 - INTELIGENT STAFTNG
A Franchise of RemedyTemp St

PHONE: 207-8666 FAX: 297-8711

JOHN WISCHUM, CLU, ChFC

Exclusive Agent

New Beginnings ey
105 N, Main Street"P.0. Box 288 1 Year
National Life Quality Award
| P ks U oty . AUSIENG
You're in good hands

R. Wayne Powers

PHONE (215) 248-0151 FAX (215) 249-1433

Debt management and financial services

Allstate Insurance Company
258 S. York Road

Hatboro, PA 19040

Bus. (215) 956-9755

FAX (215) 956-9791

- 840,

- YO,
PP

o

“a ans™ g

Our Advertisers Support Us - Let's Support Them




Application for Membership
Marine Corps League

(date)

Name

Street State 9-Digit Zip
DateofBith____ [/ [ Date of Enlistment/Commissioning

Date of Discharge/Separation/Retirement SSN#

Type of Application — New ( ) Renewal ( ) Associate ( ) Phone ( )

| hereby apply for membership in the CENTRAL BUCKS DETACHMENT , Marine Corps League, and enclose
$30.00 for one year's membership (which includes subscription to MARINE CORPS LEAGUE MAGAZINE ).

| hereby certify | have served as a U. S. Marine for more than 90 days, the character of my service has been
honorable and, if discharged, | am in receipt of an Honorable Discharge. By signature on this application, |
hereby agree to provide proof of Honorable Discharge/service upon request.

(Sponsor - where applicable) (Applicant’s Signature)

Remit this form with check or money order (made payable to CENTRAL BUCKS DETACHMENT, MCL )
to;: CENTRAL BUCKS DETACHMENT, P. O. Box 1372, Doyiestown, PA 18901-1372 .

CENTRAL BUCKS DETACHMENT

Marine Corps League of Pennsylvania, Inc.
P. O. Box 1372

Doylestown, PA 18901-1372

'ONCE A MARINE, ALWAYS A MARINE"




